
Rubric for Ball Handling (Bounce Pass)

Assessment:  4=Mastery     3=Proficient     2=Developing     1=Needs Improvement

1.  Feet shoulder 
width apart, 100% of 

the time.

1.  Feet shoulder 
width apart, the 

majority of the time.

1.  Feet shoulder 
width apart, 

occasionally.

1.  Feet are not 
shoulder width apart.

2.  Bends knees, 
100% of the time.

2.  Bends knees, 
most of the time.

2.  Slight bend in 
knees.

2.  No bend in knees.

3.  Steps into pass; 
arms extended out in 
front; thumbs point to 

the ground; palms 
out/back of hands 

almost touch, 100% of 
the time.

3.  Steps into pass; 
arms extended out in 
front; thumbs point to 

the ground; palms 
out/back of hands 
almost touch, the 

majority of the time.

3.  Steps into pass; 
arms extended out in 
front; thumbs point to 

the ground; palms 
out/back of hands 

almost touch, 
occasionally.

3.  Does not step into 
pass; arms are not 

extended out in front; 
thumbs do not point to 

the ground; palms 
out/back of hands do 

not almost touch.

4.  Ball is pushed to 
the floor 3/4 of the 
way to the target; 
reaches the other 

person's lower 
abdominal area, 

100% of the time.  

4.  Ball is pushed to 
the floor 3/4 of the 
way to the target; 
reaches the other 

person's lower 
abdominal area, the 
majority of the time.  

4.  Ball is pushed to 
the floor at a random 
location, not the given 
% to the target; does 
not reach the other 

person's lower 
abdominal area. 

4.  Ball is thrown to 
the floor, at a random 
location, not the given 
% to the target; does 
not reach the other 

person's lower 
abdominal area.
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